



From: 

Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 10:45 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Dorian and Alabama


Have been reading the coverage about Dorian and Alabama and was dismayed to read your organization released a


statement contradicting the NWS, and the spokesperson couldn't put there name to it. Makes your organization seem like


a bunch of political hacks. I've been using your app on my phone for a number of years, I'll be removing it after clicking


send. Best of luck.


Robert
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